FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Feb. 27, 2009
HIGH SCHOOL, BUSINESS COMMUNITY WORK TOGETHER TO IMPROVE EMPOYMENT FOR YOUTH WITH DISABILITIES

Contact: Ken Schmidt, (607) 654-5432, schmidt@stellington.k12.wi.us

(STELLINGTON) -- Four out of five Wisconsin high school students with disabilities say they plan to work during summer break. Yet fewer than half that number actually landed a job this past summer. 

In fact, fewer than 15% of students with the most significant disabilities worked, according to preliminary findings from a University of Wisconsin research study following 375 students with disabilities in 34 Wisconsin high schools.

Staff from Stellington High School are teaming up with the Stellington Area
Chamber of Commerce in hopes of changing those statistics by connecting students with disabilities with jobs for this upcoming summer.  


One of their first efforts will be to invite the community to an evening of conversation and free desserts in hopes of gathering great ideas, untapped resources and better connections between schools, local businesses and the greater Stellington community.


“We have students at our school who want to work and would be very successful if they could connect with the right job,” says Emily Bowers, Stellington High School special education/transition teacher (INSERT SIMILAR QUOTE AND NAME OF SPEAKER HERE).
“We also know this is a community that really cares about its young people. We hope that by gathering the community together well before summer starts and working together, we can find the connections and supports ahead of time to increase the likelihood our students can get and keep a job, and ultimately be more successful as employees and community members,” says Mayor Richards (INSERT SIMILAR QUOTE AND NAME OF SPEAKER HERE).
 The “Community Conversation” is scheduled for April 17 from 6:30 to 8:30 p.m. at Vivienne’s on West Main Street. The event is open to anyone interested in improving employment and community involvement for youth with disabilities. Business and community leaders, local policymakers, faith communities, youth agencies, families and young people are especially encouraged to attend.

Coffee and free desserts will be provided. 


For more information or to RSVP, contact Betsy Smith at (123)456-7890 or betsysmith@wisc.edu (INSERT ORGANIZER’S INFORMATION HERE).
###

